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News Release

Dated: February 10, 2011

Robert E. Antonacci II, CPA
Comptroller

Comptroller announces
“Project Sunshine”

Robert E. Antonacci Il, CPA Onondaga County Comptroller, announces “Project
Sunshine” which is an initiative by his office to display on-line travel
authorizations, changes in personnel and a sample of County expenditures.
Project Sunshine begins today with the posting of travel authorizations January
1, 2011 through February 9, 2011.

The Comptroller’s office will make available, on a monthly basis, all travel
authorizations displaying purpose of travel and estimated cost.

“If you have ever been interested in ascertaining where County employees are
traveling to and for what purpose, please visit our website at
www.ongov.net/comptroller on a monthly basis to review the authorizations for
yourself,” Antonacci said.

Certain travel authorizations may be deleted by the Office of Comptroller for
security or privacy reasons such as travel made by the Department of Social
Services, District Attorney, Probation and/or Sheriffs. Every attempt will be made
to put the authorizations on-line with redacted information if appropriate.

If further detail to any travel authorization is requested, please contact the
Comptroller directly at 435-2130.

Coming soon will be “Claims of the Month” wherein certain claims will be
displayed and explained to the taxpayers. Similarly, personnel position changes

and new hires will be placed upon the website to display changes in the County
roster.

For further information please contact Robert E. Antonacci at 435-2130.
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